
Volunteers
are needed for the 

Masterpiece Art Program
This is a fun and easy way to be involved in your child’s classroom. 
Artistic ability is not required and training sessions are available on
Wednesday, September 11 and Wednesday, October 2, 2019, 7 – 8:30pm 
at the downtown Public Library, Jan-Romero Stevens Community Room. 

We have a great selection of prints featuring artists from all over the world. 
Each print comes with a packet containing information about the artist, the 
artwork, and activities you can do with the class. Materials are provided. 
It is once a month for 1-2 hours and the kids love it!!

Please contact Audrey Cullen 213-5421 or ascullen1222@gmail.com
who will provide you with the name and contact information for your School Coordinator.

www.masterpieceart.org


